St. Mary Bourne Parish Council
 www.stmarybourne-pc.gov.uk

Report from the St Mary Bourne Finance Committee Meeting Held on Tuesday 25th January 25, 2022 at 7:30pm
in the Club Room, Village Centre

Those present: The chair, David Peart, Cllrs Bridget Culley, Kevin Fullerton 

In attendance: The Clerk, Ben Sawyer.

Members of the Press & Public in attendance: None

Time for public speaking

None.

1. Apologies for Absence: Cllrs Oliver Madge, Jo Perry

2. Declarations of Interests: None

3. Review of the third quarter spend against budget

Resolved: It was noted that quarter three shows a similar spend as 20/21 although in total there are funds to be received from HMRC for VAT reclaim.

4. Review projection for the financial year against budget

Resolved: The full year projection shows a positive balance against budget but this will be factored into Tree Work and increased Insurance costs.
.

5. Discuss the 2022-23 budget and precept

Resolved: Agreement was unanimous around the precept increase and set at a similar value as last year which was around 13%, this equates to a rise per year of around £5.50 in an average sized home.


6. Discuss the Expenditure for 22/23

Fence around lake and recreation ground, 3 quotes be sought and reviewed dependent on cost.





The meeting closed at 8.30pm.

Ben Sawyer
Clerk, St. Mary Bourne Parish Council 17 November 2021
